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  Masses: Monday 8th Nov to Sunday 14th Nov (Prisoners Sunday) 

Mon. 9.00 a.m. (Convent) Deceased members of Conway & Kielty families.    

Tue.  7.00 p.m. (Convent) Maura Gunning 

Wed  9.00 a.m.(Convent)  Deceased family and friends.   

Wed  7.00 p.m. (Church)    Kevin and Lily Healy, Christine Nealon & Cheryl Mulvey.   

 Thu.  9.00 a.m. (Convent)   Deceased family and friends.  

  Fri.   9.00 a.m. (Convent)  Owen & Mary Kelly & deceased Kelly and Bohan family  

Fri.    7.00 p.m.(Church)   Dolly & Packie Joe Reynolds.   

S  at  10.00 a.m.(Convent)    

Sat.  7.00 p.m. (Church)   James & Kathleen Keane.  

Sun.  9.00 a.m. (Convent)   Pro Populo.  

Sun.  11.30 a.m. (Church)  Patsy McGowan.   

Saturday 6th November    7.00 p.m.  Mary & Joseph Barry & deceased family.   

Sunday  7th November     9.00 a.m.  Pro Populo.   

Sunday  7th November    11.30 a.m. Jospehine Nangle   

                      Eucharistic Ministers next weekend:  Group C         

Readers next weekend:  Vigil Elizabeth Flynn, Aoife McGovern, Lauryn & Hannah McKeon.                  

Convent Group D     Sunday 11.30 a.m. Arlene Beirne & Adam Krupa.   

                      Altar Society:        Month of November:  Group A.   

Recently deceased: We remember in our prayers Joseph  Michael O’Rourke formerly 
from Shasnacurry, buried in Leeds ,sadly missed by sister Margaret and family, Leeds.  

 

Baptisms:  We welcome into our Christian Community Szymon Duda and Aleksi Gibbon who 
received the Sacrament of Baptism in our Parish Church this weekend.   

 

Senior Citizens:  Aras Phádraig every Wednesday @ 2 p.m. All welcome. 

Mayflower Bingo: Every Monday night @ 8.30 pm. . 

 Team Hope Christmas Shoebox Appeal:  Online on www.teamhope.ie or 012940222 
Every €20 donated before December 23rd will create a shoebox for a child affected by 
The local St. Vincent de Paul Conference will resume weekly church gate collections at 
weekend masses from this weekend. Due to the upheaval caused by the Covid virus there 
is an ever greater onus on the Conference to help the more needy in our community.  Our 
sincere gratitude to those who have given so generously through anonymous donations 
over the period of the pandemic.   Míle Buíochas. 

 

On behalf of Trocaire:  

Drumshanbo parish has the name throughout the Diocese for its                                            
extraordinary generosity.  One more mentioned last Sunday we ask that               
generosity for 30 million people on the edge of famine in East Africa.                
On behalf of the people of Kenya, Uganda, Ethiopia, Sudan and the Republic of 
Congo.  I thank you. 

I wish to record my thanks to all of our stewards for Mass inside and outside 
the Church during the past 12 months.  I want to stress that social distancing 
requirements still in place, restrict our numbers greatly.  So please bear with 
our stewards in the Church.  They will continue to do their best to find a place 
for everyone, but this is not always possible with the current 2 meter                      
regulations still in place in all Churches.   Please understand that this is very 
difficult for our stewards.  Most people are vey understanding and I thank 
you all.  Remember 2 meter social distancing, face coverings, hand sanitising is 
required 

There has been a very worrying spike of infection in the last few weeks in our 
Community. Please let us take every precaution to mind each other, keep each 
other safe and especially the most vulnerable in our community.   

                                                                                                                                                                                                                              (Thank you Fr. Frankie) 

COP 26 Meeting in Glasgow. 

Pope Francis has appealed to decision makers who gather in Glasgow to 
“provide effective responses” to the ecological crisis and to “offer             
concrete hope” to future generations.  

Pope Francis writes: It is worth repeating that each of us—whoever and 
wherever we may be—can play our own part in changing our collective         
response to the unprecedented threat of climate change and the             
degradation of our common home. I was impressed by something said by 
one of the scientists . He told us: If things continue as they are, in 50 
years time my baby granddaughter will have to live in an unliveable world.  
“We cannot allow this to happen!”. 

It is essential that each of us be committed to this urgent change of                
direction, sustained by our own faith and spirituality.  


